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Rahall To Tour Huntington Alloys

Washington, D.C. -� Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall will visit
Huntington Alloys on Monday, March l8, 1985, to tour the facility and

meet with the workers as well as the management of the company.

"I am looking forward to going to the plant," Rahall said, "as

it always help me to keep in touch with the views of the people I

represent when I visit them and see how their jobs are affected by

what I do in Washington."

Rahall will return to Washington when the House of Representatives

goes back into session on March 19.
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